· We are learning so much about reading during Readers’ Workshop time.  We will begin introducing our reading super powers during the first week of November.  Ask your child to tell you about their reading super powers that they have.
In Fundations, we will continue unit one, which introduces all the letters, keywords, and sounds.  The children will also be working on proper lowercase letter formation and then will move on to proper uppercase letter formation.
During center time, we are focusing on ending sounds in CVC words and rhyming.  We will soon move to hearing vowel sounds in words.   

Math
[bookmark: _GoBack]In math this month we will be working on counting and finishing up our work with numbers to 10.  We will also continue to review number formation and one to one correspondence for the numbers 0-9.  We will be working on breaking numbers into smaller parts and introducing/ reviewing solid and flat shapes.

Integrated Kindergarten
Reminder
There will be no school on Tuesday, November 6th for a professional development day and on Friday, November 16th for parent/ teacher conferences.  There will also be a half day (11:00 dismissal) on Wednesday, November 21st and no school on the 22nd and 23rd, for Thanksgiving break.


Comprehension Corner

We will be focusing on retelling familiar stories using pictures throughout the month of November.  Please practice this skill at home while you read to your child. 




We will learn about Native Americans, Pilgrims, and Thanksgiving!
We will also be talking about our families and focusing on traditions that occur within our families.
Literacy


Monthly Topics
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